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WHY WON’T COLUMBIA U. TREAT
CAREGIVERS FAIRLY?
THEY CAN CERTAINLY AFFORD TO!
IT’S NO SECRET THAT COLUMBIA CAN AFFORD TO TREAT 
ITS WORKERS FAIRLY. The University has a reported endowment 
of $10 Billion and charged undergraduate students nearly 
$55,000 in tuition for the 2017-2018 academic year.

Yet, the University is wasting resources on fighting 
its own workers. In 2016, eight women who 
care for students at the university health clinic 
joined the healthcare workers’ union, 1199SEIU. 

Today, after 31 bargaining sessions, they still 
don’t have a contract. Columbia seems intent 
on fighting these women at every turn, 
refusing to agree to: 

•  A�ordable healthcare for the Clinic workers 
    and their families. 

•  A health and safety committee to address 
    harmful fumes in the clinic, which puts 
    student and worker health at risk. 

•  A sexual harassment provision within the 
    contract, even given our current #MeToo 
    moment and the fact that all eight workers 
    are women.  

The student clinic employees aren’t the only 
workers that Columbia is mistreating. According 
to UAW Local 2110, they are also refusing to 
bargain with the graduate student workers who 
voted to join the union over three years ago. 

Columbia is showing an alarming pattern of disrespecting workers’ 
democratic right to form a union. We call on Columbia to stop 
pouring resources into fighting its own workers and bargain fairly 
with the healthcare workers at the student health clinic and the 
graduate workers represented by 2110. ENOUGH IS ENOUGH!

SIGN OUR PETITION TO DEMAND THAT COLUMBIA BARGAIN FAIRLY WITH THE 
#COLUMBIA8! https://bit.ly/2HO8jsT


